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From Congregation Leadership: 

 

CPC (Chapter Planning Committee) Meeting:  

CPC Members Sr. Bimla Minj and Sr. Gemma Rose Minj from CLT, Sr. Ursula 

Xalxo from Ambikapur Province, Sr. Ghislaine Debusschere from Belgian Province, 

Sr. Bernadette Mwavita from Congo Vice-Province, Sr. Maria Swarnlata Kujur 

from Gumla Province, Sr. Jayanti Kerketta from Ranchi Province, Sr. Nirmala 

Kerketta from Tezpur Province and Sr. Mary Elizabeth Preston from US Province 

will meet together with Sr. Ellen Doyle, Facilitator, from April 2nd – April 8th, 

2014. The meeting will take place in Generalate, Brussels, Belgium. 

 

May this meeting be a success and may the Members remain open to the guidance 

of God’s Spirit. May Angela and John intercede with all of us and for all of us, 

especially accompany the CPC Members as they discern and discover different 

means to help us prepare ourselves for the coming General Chapter 2014.   

 

We assure them our prayerful presence with them throughout their meeting. 

 
 

From United States Province:  

PROVINCE DAY 

St. Ursula Center, Blue Point, NY 

February 22, 2014 

 

Thank You 
Thank You to Sister Jacinta Baxla, Province Leader of Gumla, who gave a 

PowerPoint presentation of recent projects completed in the Gumla Province. The 

projects included several that were funded by US Province donation to the IFAF 

(International Financial Aid Fund):  a generator for the hostel and convent in 

Kariwasan, a deep bore well for the Ursuline School in Kemtatoli, and a scooter 

for the social worker at the Ursuline Rural Community College in Noatoli. 

 

All the Sisters present were amazed at how many needed projects have been 

accomplished by the Sisters of the Gumla Province. The Sisters agreed 

unanimously to send an IFAF donation for 2014. 
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Women’s Spa Night 

St. Ursula Center, Blue Point, NY 

March 7, 2014 

    

On Friday, March 7th, the Ursuline Sisters of Tildonk Mission Advancement 

Office sponsored the third Women’s Spa Night.  The event, coordinated by the 

Event Planner, Liz Wilson, is an annual fundraiser and all proceeds benefit the 

Ursuline Sisters. 

 

We are very pleased to say 

that over 90 women attended 

the event.  A very special 

thank you to Liz, the members 

of the Spa Committee, and 

the many volunteers who 

planned and prepared the 

evening.  Thanks to the 33 

practitioners who kindly gave 

of their time and talent to 

make the evening so 

memorable.  The women  
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attending were able to participate in three different treatments and 

therapies…among the many choices were various beauty treatments, massage, 

reflexology, yoga, t’ai chi chih, nutrition and meditation.  We also raffled off 17 

beautiful baskets which primarily consisted of items that were donated by local 

businesses and individuals.   

 
 

Before the evening comes to a 

close, everyone is asking:  

“What is the date for the 

next Spa Night?” And this 

year, that question was 

answered as the women left 

to go home.  Another very 

special Spa event is planned 

for FRIDAY, MAY 16, 2014 

-- Women’s Spring Spa 

Night! 
 


